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For the first time in NUAS history, we are bringing together four areas of expertise:
	 • Student Administration and Career Counselling and Guidance 
	 • Facilities and Environment
	 • Information Technology 
	 • Library Service

In recent time, the university sector is experiencing great changes in the shape of reforms,  
reorganizations and new types of students with increasing demands for new study- and learning 
environments as a consequence. What are the needs and opportunities of the future and which 
solutions are at hand? The conference will try to uncover these interdisciplinary questions.

The conference will consist of keynotes, workshops and mini lectures and takes place at  
Aarhus University from 18 to 20 November 2015.

Presentations will be given in Scandinavian languages and English.

Book the dates now! Detailed information about the programme and registration will be available 
from 8 June 2015 at nuas15.au.dk. 

The conference is organized by the four NUAS planning groups from Student Administration and Career 
Counselling and Guidance, Facilities and Environment, Information Technology and Library Service.

AARHUS
In the heart of Jutland, situated on the Eastern coast, you will find Aarhus, the capital of Jutland 
and Denmark’s second largest city with a population of approximately 285,000 inhabitants.
The culture is lively and young mainly due to the city’s large student population (approx. 44,500 
at Aarhus University). In 2013, Aarhus University was awarded by Huffington Post as one of 
the 15 most beautiful campusses in the world. 

http://nuas15.au.dk
http://www.huffingtonpost.co.uk/2013/07/11/worlds-most-beautiful-universities_n_3578402.html

